
Livonia Public Schools
Academic Services

Date: May 12, 2025

To: Andrea Oquist, Superintendent

From: Theresa O’Brien, Chief Academic Officer

Subject: Purchase of Everyday Mathematics for Grades One through Four 

I would like to request to be placed on the Curriculum Committee agenda for the May 
12, Board of Education Committee of the Whole meeting with a recommendation to 
purchase Everyday Mathematics Student Essential Sets for First, Second, Third and 
Fourth Grade Classrooms from McGraw Hill in Columbus, Ohio for $129,245.16. This 
purchase would include print and digital sets for students as well as teacher licenses. 
The funds for this purchase is the Elementary Textbook Budget which has been 
supported by the Wayne County Enhancement Milage.  

Thank you for your consideration of this request.


